
 

 

New York Feb 1st 1896 

 

Dear Mr. Hayashi 

By some unlucky accident I have mislaid the bill of the vases I bought of you in July ; 

so that, now when I want to pay for them, I cannot tell how much money I ought to 

send.  

Would you kindly do me the favor of making another  

 

 

 

copy of the bill and sending it the way ? 

 

Your faithfully 

C. A. Dana 
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